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USING THE CAR PARKS AT THE UNIVERSITY MAIN GATE: NEED FOR OFFICIAL 

UNIVERSITY CAR STICKERS 
 

Management has noted with concern the increase in the number of vehicles of non-members of 
the University community parking at the car parks at the University Main Gate. 

 
To this end, it has been resolved that non-members of the University community using the parks 
will, henceforth, pay a token.  
 
It is, therefore, important for all staff, students and retirees of the University to obtain appropriate 
car stickers from the Campus Security Service in order to be exempted from payment of parking 
fees. 
 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar    
 


